
 

Mayor Tracie Handley Announces Interview Schedule to 
Focus on City Priorities 
LONDON, KY – September 10, 2025 – Mayor Tracie Handley today announced that she will be 
postponing in-person interviews with media outlets to prioritize her immediate duties to the City 
of London during this critical transition period. 

"I am humbled and honored by the awesome responsibility I have been tasked with serving as 
Mayor of London," said Mayor Handley. "With the myriad of activities both known and unknown 
facing our city this week, I must prioritize my duties to the citizens of London above all else." 

Mayor Handley indicated that she will not be scheduling in-person interviews until sometime 
during the week of September 15th, allowing her to focus entirely on pressing city business and 
ensuring a smooth transition in leadership. 

"I look forward to sharing my vision for this wonderful city with our residents and the media in 
the very near future," Mayor Handley continued. "London has tremendous potential, and I am 
committed to working tirelessly on behalf of every citizen to move our community forward." 

The Mayor's office will resume scheduling media interviews beginning the week of September 
15th. Media representatives interested in scheduling time with Mayor Handley are encouraged 
to contact the Mayor's office after that date. 

Mayor Handley expressed her appreciation for the understanding and patience of local media 
outlets as she focuses on her immediate responsibilities to the city during this important time 

Contact: 
City of London Mayor's Office 
606-864-4169 
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